COVID Updates for CLA / CLEA

As summer 2020 approaches, the Directors of Charleston Lake Association and Charleston Lake Environmental Association Boards have been holding regular virtual meeting.  We have been monitoring information from the Government of Ontario and Public Health Ontario and reviewing our plans for the summer of 2020.  At our May meeting, we made the following decisions: 
ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING:  Scheduled for Saturday July 11, 2020 is postponed indefinitely.  Financial reports, which would have been presented at that meeting are included in the Summer 2020 Newsletter. Any concerns can be sent to our President, Bill Hallam or to any Board Member.
ANNUAL DOUG HALE MEMORIAL GOLF TOURNAMENT: Scheduled for Saturday August 8, 2020 will be postponed for this year.  We thank all those whose participation resulted in “sell-outs” over the past few years and look forward to your participation next year. 
CLA SUMMER CAMPS: at Sand Bay County Park will not be held this year.  We have reached this decision reluctantly as we know how important these camps are too many families at the lake and in the immediate area.  However, the logistics of having a number of children together in a small area without sufficient sanitation and running water would not meet any current distancing regulations and would be difficult to organize safely. 
CLA INFORMAION CENTRE: on Charleston Lake Road will not open for regular hours this summer.  Dues can be paid online thru e-transfers on the website or by mail (Box 609, Athens, Ontario, K0E 1B0).  Environmental cleaning products will e available from Lakeline Marina. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Though this will be a very different summer for us all, the lake remains as beautiful as ever and will be our special place of calm and isolation. 

